Christianson, Eric

From: thomas earley [thekidshouse@hotmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 12:47 PM

To: licensing

Subiject: Brocach on Monroe for the 5:30pm meeting June 15,2011

Please forward this to the ALRC for thier meeting tonight

My name is Tom Earley. I have lived at 1625 Madison St. for over 23 years. I am writing in favor of allowing Brocach Irish
'Pub a liquor license for 1843 Monroe Street.

I have visited their restaurant on the square many times since they first opened. As an Irishman, I found their cuisine
not only delectable, but also true to form in the Irish style of cooking. I have always noticed that their clientele was
above college age and very well behaved. I took my daughter there many times when they were new to Madison. I
would appreciate some more diversity in food choices in our neighborhood, and believe that they would have a great
positive impact in our area. I see no problem what-so-ever, with granting Broacach a liquor license.

Thomas Earley 256 6844




